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From the Ashes a �ew Dawn Begins.  That’s 

right a New Dawn Begins.  Much has happened 

at Tabir over the past four weeks.  GROCON 

have been to the Ploshcha and have demolished 

the burnt buildings.  The Power Company has 

cleared dangerous trees from the power lines, 

and the bush is starting to show its brilliant 

colours again. 

 

 
 

The buildings have been cleared and the Tabir is 

waiting for a new lease of life. 

 
 

There are some hints of what was and the 

memories of bygones done by.  The old stove 

from the first kitchen, a timely reminder of good 

fun time memories, laughter and strong 

friendships developed in years gone by. 

 

 

 

The POMICH building is a reminder of what our 

community can achieve and that our future is 

awaiting us with greater determination, many 

new ideas and unprecedented enthusiasm. 

 

 
 

There is much work to be done for the Oseredok, 

its ynatsvo and the wellbeing of our community.  

There will be a working bee scheduled for the 

ANZAC weekend.  It will be back to basics, with 

no power, gas or luxuries we have become used 

too.  The TARASIVKA toilet block is being 

refurbished and given a new life.  There are 

plenty of trees on the ground that need to be cut 

and burned.  There are bottles on ground which 

need to be cleaned up, after many years of being 

thrown into the bush.  It is just shocking to see so 

many glass bottles everywhere. 

 

 
 



 

 

The two lucky chairs which survived the inferno, 

stand proud and guard our ploshcha from further 

misfortune.  When you visit your tabir, listen 

closely to the story they have to tell. 

 

The building and ecology committees have been 

working together in putting a range of ideas forth 

for consideration.  They are looking for a 

complete remodelling of your oselya from the 

river p to the Maroondah Hwy.  A complete 

rethink of the way the oselya is to look and serve 

the Oseredok for the next fifty years. 

 

The Uprava encourages ALL of its members to 

get involved in the rebuild.  This does not mean 

just hands on at the oselya.  We need assistance 

with fundraising which Andrea Ckuj is 

overseeing.  We need people with architectural 

knowledge to assist in design, we need people 

with contacts for machinery such as a tractor, 

trencher, posthole digger.  We need your 

membership payed up.  Bottom line is that we 

are 1.2 Million Dollars short on our insurance 

payout and need to raise these funds.  We NEED 

your help.   

 

Ask yourself, what is this oselya worth to you, 

your children, your grand children?  What is it 

worth to you and how can you help?  Working 

bee’s, fundraising, introduce us to people that 

may be able to help YOU. 

 

Here are some more pictures to help you make 

up your mind. 

 

 
 

Kitchen Duties. 

 

 
 

Our Future. 

 

 
 

Silly Times. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 
 

A Chapter Closes. 

 

 
 

�ew Opportunities. 

 

 
 

Remember the History Buried. 

 

 
 

A �ew Dawn Begins. 

 

 
 

Let Us Keep Those Memories 

 

 
 

LET’S REBUILB TOGETHER!!! 

 

Andrew Lech  

Project Manager 


